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Board Staff Supplemental Interrogatories in EB-2013-0442 

 

Interrogatory No. 1 

Ref: Location Drawings submitted in response to staff interrogatory no. 1 

a. What is the length (in metres) of the distribution system segment that is proposed 
to be located along Gray Road?  

b. What is the length (in metres) of the distribution system segment that is proposed 
to be located below Wild Turkey Road?  

c. The Location Drawing related to Gray Road indicates that 22 poles are to be 
located along Gray Road. Please provide the height of the poles and the 
minimum, maximum and average distance between the poles?  

d. The boundaries of the right-of-way along Gray Road are noted by the blue lines 
in the related Location Drawing. Please provide the width of the right-of-way? Are 
all the poles to be located within the right-of-way boundary?  

e. The poles for the overhead segment are proposed to be located on the south-
side of Gray Road. Please provide a description of the properties that are located 
along the route of the overhead line. 

f. Please provide a description of the properties near the segment to be located 
below Wild Turkey Road.  

g. At what distance from the existing property lines are the poles for the overhead 
line to be situated? How was this distance determined and why is it an 
appropriate distance? 

h. Were the locations of the facilities noted in the Location Drawings determined in 
consultation with City of Kawartha Lakes Public Works staff?  

i. Were the Location Drawings provided to the City for comment/input and what has 
the City’s response been? 

j. Please provide a description of any “other” infrastructure (such as telephone 
lines, electricity lines or natural gas lines) that is currently located along the 
affected sections of Gray Road and Wild Turkey Road. Please explain if any of 
the existing “other” infrastructure will be affected by the location of the facilities 
that are proposed in this application and what steps has wpd Sumac Ridge taken 
to address any locational issues with the owners of these facilities. In your 
response please also indicate if the owners of these facilities are aware of wpd 
Sumac Ridge’s proposal regarding the location of the distribution facilities and 
whether they were consulted in determining the proposed locations.   
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